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Lou Mansolillo

From: Sidney Jablonski <sidjab428@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 6:00 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: “testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted”

To whom it may concern,  
 
As a registered apprentice I am writing to you in regards to the “testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted”. In my personal experience 
there’s much more to electrical work than meets the eye. It is crucial that the person inspecting, assembling, and certifying any 
electrical work truly understands the integrity of the electrical profession. This type of work can be very dangerous and if not done 
correctly can result in serious injury or worse. This knowledge isn’t something that someone can learn in a few hours or a quick 
certification class. There’s a reason why it takes a journeyman five years to complete their apprenticeship and become licensed. Not 
only can H-7015 be a danger, it also takes away work from many hard working electricians that are working to provide for their families 
and their livelihoods. I am one of the many people that this would be affecting. I strongly urge you to reconsider on behalf of all 
electricians.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sidney Jablonski 


